
 

We wish you and your families a very joyous Christmas and Holiday season.  It has been an interesting 

year to say the least and we are happy to put 2020 behind us and look forward to a safer, and healthier 

world.  Mountain Harbour certainly has been a great place to hide out and quarantine as the open 

spaces and sparce population has enable us to enjoy the outdoors and maintain a safe distance.  I have 

seen it many times now, but it always amazes me the kindness, and generosity of our neighbors as we 

support one another and help out those in need.  Here are a few examples. 

Toy Drive for the VFW 

The Toy drive at the club was a huge success.  Our members and residents always 

step up to the plate to do their civic duty.  The Veterans of Foreign Wars annual toy 

drive provides toys to underprivileged children in the community.   After 3 large bags 

were required to haul the toys away, VFW personnel wanted to make sure we 

thanked all our members for their generosity.  Thank you to our GM Curtis Phillips for 

spearheading the toy drive, and thanks to you our valued members. 

 

Members and Residents step up big for Employee Christmas Bonus’s.    

Our Holiday luncheon took place on December 16th, and all 22 employees of the golf club were on hand 

to receive their Holiday bonuses and enjoy the savoring’s of Ms. Betty’s world-famous Brunswick Stew, 

Buttermilk Pie, and assorted cookies, and cakes.  Once again, our golf club members and residents 

stepped up to the plate to generously donate to the employee fund to brighten our employees day with 

some much needed spending money just in time for the holidays.  The employees all seemed thankful 

and very appreciative for their bonuses.  The party and bonuses were put on strictly with donations and 

Ms. Betty’s labor of love and good cooking!  Thank you to our valued employees who work tirelessly 

year-round to maintain the golf course, run the pro shop and 

attempt to exceed our expectations!      

2021 Plans! 

Plans are well underway for the 2021 golf season which begins on April 1 and the golf committee is 

already at work to find ways to enhance your membership, plan tournaments and improve your golf 

experience.  Under the tutelage of Chair Skip Sharer, Ed Hooker, Bob Britton, and Diana Azor the 

committee looks to provide employee hospitality training, new uniforms and increase participation.                                                                                                                                                 


